Cultural Council Meeting: January 18, 2017 7pm Town Hall
In attendance: Christine Fung-A-Fat/Melissa Dognazzi/Lori Gannon

Christine checked to make sure all grant notifications were sent out to the new grantees for the
2017 grant year. Everyone had sent all of their grant notifications out on time.

We also discussed on a possible collaboration with the Northbridge High School Art department
for a fundraiser. Melissa spoke with Jennifer Mulkerrin from the Art Department. We wanted
to have a fundraiser called “Empty Bowls” it would be a pasta dinner to raise money for the
Peace of Bread Food pantry in town. We would display the student’s art work & also sell it
along with tickets to raise money. In the end we decided we would not be able to do it in the
time frame we would have liked it to be done.



